
As another school year comes to a close, we’re filled with
gratitude, pride, and renewed purpose here at Takes A
Village Transportation.

This year, we’ve had the honor of transporting students
across Metro Atlanta—supporting families, empowering
youth, and making sure that every child arrived safely to
school, programs, and life-changing opportunities. Whether
it was a daily school shuttle, a mentoring session drop-off, or
a college student needing a ride from off-campus housing,
we showed up—because that’s what villages do.

We’re especially proud to share that this year we celebrated
8 high school graduates and 2 college graduates who rode
with us. Each one of them is a reminder of why we do this
work—because access, consistency, and care can make all
the difference in a student’s journey.

WE DRIVE SO YOU DON’T HAVE TO!

CELEBRATING OUR GRADUATES

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THIS YEAR:

LOOKING AHEAD

Offered in-kind services to mentoring programs,
ensuring no child was left behind due to lack of
transportation
Supported working families by filling the gap where
district transportation fell short
Expanded our off-campus college shuttle program and
introduced new offerings like grocery runs
Completed over 40 volunteer hours serving our
community
Honored as a Comcast RISE Grant Recipient and a RICE
Transportation Grant Recipient

We’re already planning and preparing
for an even stronger fall. With your
support, we’re expanding routes,
finalizing new partnerships, and moving
closer to launching new tech.

Thank you to the families who trusted
us, the students who brightened our
mornings, the partners who believed in
our mission, and the team who made
every mile matter.
Enjoy your summer—and know that your
village will be ready when it’s time to
ride again.

With gratitude,
The Takes A Village Transportation Team
 “One Safe Ride at a Time”

WE WRAPPED UP ANOTHER SCHOOL YEAR ONE SAFE RIDE AT A TIME!

EXTRA 
EXTRA 

READ ALL ABOUT IT!


